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Copy of L[ette]r 
to Mr Sherratt

fr[o]m T Heath

Sir

Yours of the 10th Inst[ance] duly rec[eive]d (?)

post which I laid before Mr Horwood and he

cheerfully submits to your proposal of working

with two slides requested me to assure you he

had the greatest confidence in your punctuallity

and judgment begs you will be as speedy as

possible in the execution

I surely could have told

nearly the expense of putting on an extra slide rod

but it comes better from you than me at the

same time I think the improvement a good one

and much for the Advantage of the Engine

I am not scrupulously nice when things are put

upon a permanant & substantial footing you

[page two]
will find me a person not subject to censure

my mode of doing business is never to let

an apparent imperfection pass into practice

but make the Needful improvements at an early
period remaining your ob[edient servant]

Yrs T Heath

Hanley Coll[ier]y

June 13th 1798

Copy Sent
